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October 12, 1959

Mr. Al Kendrick
New Mexico State 0il & Gas Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

We have just received, returned from The Frontier Refining
Company in Denver, our invoice to them for work done on a packer
leakage test performed by us from July 13, 1959 through July 21,
1959 on their Evenson Government No. 2-G well in Angels Peak field,
New Mexico.

The writer of the letter accompanying our returned invoice
stated that this test was not satisfactory to the Commission and it
was necessary to re-run the test.

We certainly do not wish to burden you with details of our
collection of invoices, but we hope you may be able to enlighten us
as to the reason the tests on the above dates were not acceptable to
the Commission.

Please feel free to call either Ed Davis or me at 3-5741 in
Casper, collect, should you need to clarify any point in the discus-
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sion and we shall look forward to hearing from you at your convenience.

Yours very truly,

CHEMICAL & GEOLOGICAL LABORATORIES

Donald M. Gutz
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New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC. NEW MEXICO

Octoder 22, 1959

Mr. Donald M. Gutz
Chemical & Geological Laboratories
Box 279
Casper, Wyoming
Ret Packer Test, Frontier Refining Co.
Evenson Government #2 "G",
Section 19-27N-10W, San Juan o« Noif
Dear Mre. Gutz:?

Subject test was approved in this office Auguet 10, 1959 as reported
by Jack Ballack of your firm. Test dates July 13 through July 21, 1959.

If we can be of assistance, please contact us.

Yours very truly

Ae. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3
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